
Do Your Best 
 

St. Michael School Cub Scout Pack 378 
September 18, 2001 

Dear  Parents and Students, 

St. Michael’s Cub Scout Pack 378 invites you and your son to an Ice Cream Social 

at our first Pack Meeting for the year on Friday, September 21st, at 7:00 p.m. in the St. 
Michael School Hall.   Bring the whole family! 

Today, your son met some of our pack leaders.  We talked about what 
Cubs Scouts "do" and learn, what they do for others and how much fun 
they have in their dens (single grade) and in the pack (all the dens).   

Cub Scouting is about your son - how he can learn to do his best.  Not only 
will he feel good about his efforts but he often will be helping someone 
else, which will make him feel proud.   

Our Cub Scout Pack is part of the St. Michael School experience with 
many of our activities centered around school functions and the school 
calendar. 

You will be surprised at how easy it is to help your son be a scout.  Scouting can enhance 
your family life and is easy to fit into busy schedules. 

• Cubs (1st - 5th grade) have a den meeting once or twice per month.  

• All the Dens attend the monthly Pack meeting or activity. 

Please attend the pack meeting on Friday, September 21st.    

The boys will share in a real pack meeting, with all the trimmings. Experience the adventure 
of learning, sharing, and having fun together with other families. 

Talk with your son and we will be pleased to answer all your questions at the September 21st 
meeting. 

Please call if you have questions but can't make it to the event. 

Sincerely, 

Cliff Bellmore, Cubmaster Pack 378 
(440) 526-4202 

Cliff Bellmore: (440) 526-4202 
Cubmaster 


